
Returning Player Notes 

If you are a returning player, meaning you played for the MARA Colts in the 
2016 season, and want to play on the same team as last year with the same 
coach/coaches, whether or not that team is moving up to the next division, 
you are guaranteed a spot on that team provided the following condition is 
met: You register and are paid in full by July 1, 2017. 

Any returning player registering after July 1, 2017 and wanting to play on 
the same team as last year with the same coach/coaches, whether or not that 
team is moving up to the next division, will NOT be guaranteed a spot on 
their previous year's team and will be placed on a team based on availability.  
This may be the same team you were on last year, but after July 1, 2017 that 
cannot be guaranteed.  Additionally, returning players will be given team 
placement priority. 


